Drama Department News

This term saw Year 5 sharing four dramatised children's classic to parents.



The Pied Piper



The Selfish Giant



The Happy Prince



The Emperor's New Clothes



Rehearsals for 'Madagascar', the Year 6 production, are now well underway. It's turning out to be a bright and bubbly production with lots of opportunities for singing, dancing and comedy moments. Parents can expect to be made very familiar with the songs over Christmas (sorry!). The words can be found under Drama on the VLE and the songs can be heard on the Music page. "We Like to Move It, Move It"

We recently auditioned for 'A Midsummer Night's Dream', our Year 8 production, and are delighted with the casting. Rehearsals for this will start in the New Year.



It feels very Christmassy in the Drama Department with our panto seasons well under way. The Year 7s will perform their pantos in class in the New Year and Year 4s will be performing their 'short pants' in February to their parents.

Wishing you a wonderful festive season.

Ms Kaye Allen Head of Drama